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Atchison Q Street burglary investigated by police 
(KAIR)--Atchison’s latest residential burglary, this one occurring on the city’s
south side, is under investigation by Atchison Police.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the burglary took
place sometime during the day Tuesday, with thieves targeting a residence
located in the 500 block of Q Street, where they forced their way inside.

Taken during the crime was jewelry, Playstation gaming systems, and coins. The
estimated total loss is $4,000.

Anyone with information related to the burglary should contact Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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